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Gretna Green Elementary School

15 Gretna Green Drive

Miramichi, NB

E1V 5V6   

Principal: Carolyn Simmons 

                                                                    

 Vice-Principal: Krista Bransfield
Phone:  506 778-6099 * Fax 506 778-6143

June 12, 2009
Dear Parents:

As the end of the current year approaches, we would like to remind parents that students will return to school on Tuesday, September 8, 2009 with the exception being the new Kindergarten students who will be following a staggered entry.  
In September, we will be welcoming back Mrs. Lisa Lynch who will be returning from maternity leave.  As well, we will be welcoming two new staff members to Gretna Green -- Mr. Keith Comeau and Mr. Derek Hutchison.  Unfortunately, we have to say goodbye to Mr. Brandon Ryan who is leaving our school.  He will be greatly missed. 
Following are Gretna Green Elementary’s Teaching Assignments for the 2009-2010 school year:

· Kindergarten – Mrs. Diane Arbeau & Mrs. Yvonne Girouard

· Grade 1 – Mrs. Angela Moody/ Mrs. Carolyn Simmons, Miss Christine O’Reilly (O’Toole) 
· Grade 2 – Ms. Dianna Sheasgreen (Frost) & Miss Tanya Matheson

· Grade 3 – Mrs. Lisa Lynch & Mrs. Sharon Gardiner

· Grade 4 – Ms. Krista Bransfield / Natalee Morehouse
· Grade 5 – Mrs. Judy Gallant & Mr. Keith Comeau

Students will be receiving their 2009-2010 placements on their report cards which will be sent home on Friday, June 19th.  Remember that we will not accept requests for certain teachers.  Please respect our professional judgment in creating class lists.
New Kindergarten students will be receiving a letter detailing their class placement as well as a classroom supply list.  Current students will be receiving a notice with their report cards as to what to bring for supplies in the fall.
We are looking forward to another fun year and we hope that everyone has a safe and fun summer break.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Carolyn Simmons

Principal
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